
Means Safety Team Meeting minutes 

12/5/23 

Attendees: Galli Murray, Donna-Marie Drucker, Megan Miller, Alisha Snyder, Debbie Lindgren, Mikaylee 

Dato, Totiana Scott 

 

• Pawn shops will hold firearms and will charge a fee to hold them and upon return will do so with 

a background check.  

• The Oregon Firearm safety coalition meets and everyone is welcome to join. Notify Donna-

Marie if interested.   

• In the past, we have held listening sessions within the Latinx Community, working to develop 

culturally appropriate training. 

• Received $20k grant to create welcome packages, which will contain security storage boxes, 

info, resources, etc. Hoping to hand out 150-200 by May 2024. The goal is for every new gun 

owner to receive a box.  

• Held a free firearm culture training over the summer and received great feedback. Also had a 

firearm panel to help understand why someone carries a firearm. 

• If you would like to join the team: see if it’s work that you’re interested in & then tell Galli & 

Donna-Marie what you’d like to do & how they can support you 

• If there are things you would like to add to the Strategic Plan, reach out to Galli or Donna-Marie. 

• This team meets the first Tuesday of each month at 1pm. 

Action items: 

• Galli will help start the conversation with Lake Oswego & Oregon City law enforcement about 

providing offsite firearm storage.  

• Donna-Marie will start to look at pawn shops around the area that provide the service storing 

firearms 

 


